
DMO screen announcement 
 
 
Gilt mini-tender 
 
Following a recent informal consultation with market participants, the DMO is 
announcing today that it currently plans to schedule a gilt mini-tender in the second 
half of September 2014.  
 
The DMO will consult market participants again nearer that time regarding the 
identity of the gilt to be sold and more specific timing of the operation. 
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